

SOUTHCENTRAL MISSISSIPPI WORKS
REQUEST FOR WIOA ELIGIBLE TRAINING PROVIDERS

The Southcentrral Mississippi Works Local Workforce Development Area will be accepting applications between April 1, 2018 and April 15, 2018 from accredited career training organizations desiring to be certified to the Mississippi WIOA Eligible Training Provider's List.  Applications and related documents may be obtained from https://etpl.mdes.ms.gov/

Completed applications must be entered into the State’s online system no later than 4:00 p.m. April 15, 2018.  For further information regarding this solicitation, contact Tom Meek at 601-321-2192.
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